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INQUIRY ON URBAN WATER AND WASTEWATER PRICING:  
EXTENSION FOR SUBMISSIONS ON DRAFT REPORT 

 
On 18 March 2005, the Economic Regulation Authority released its draft report on the Inquiry 
on Urban Water and Wastewater Pricing and called for submissions by 29 April 2005.   
 
Following the request by five parties for time extensions for their submissions, the ERA has 
approved the extension of the submission period for all parties from today, 29 April 2005, to  
6 May 2005.  Those parties that have already provided submissions have the opportunity to 
provide revised submissions. 
  
The submissions will be placed on the ERA website on 9 May 2005. 
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